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opened with prayer and praise and a short exposition of Holy Scrip, 
ture, after which either a leading, lecture or microscopic exhibition 
was then given, and in this way the time was spent both pleasantly 
and profitably. The average number attending these meetings has 
been about nineteen.

•Lectures have been kindly given during last winter by the President 
and Dr. Haynes, and readings by the Vice-President and Professor 
Murray, which we are sure have been enjoyed by those who had the 
pleasure of listening to them.

The Auxiliary is glad to record the names of Professor Murray 
and Dr. Baynes on its roll of membership, which numbers some 
twenty-five.

At the second meeting of the Auxiliary, the sum of one hundred 
dollars was voted for the purpose of maintaining a student at the 
Theological College, and for this purpose a concert was held to raise 
the needed amount last April, the result being very encouraging as 
shown in the Treasurer’s report.

We are glad to say, therefore, that the Association has not been 
idle although yet in its infancy, and trust that by God’s blessing the 
coming season will find the Auxiliary growing in numbers and use­
fulness.
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